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                  Mass Times During
                      The Pandemic:

Weekend Mass Schedule:

Saturday: 4:30pm                

Sunday: 9:30am & 11:00am

Weekday Mass Schedule: 

Monday to Thursday:  10:00am

All Masses are live-streamed

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday 

 of each month except July & August

17955 Leslie Street

Newmarket, Ontario 

L3Y 9A4

PH: 905-853-5009

FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:

st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

Website:

www.stelizabethsetonparish.com

St. Vincent de Paul Society:                    

                                             905-898-4264

                   Website: sjcses.blogspot.com

Catholic Community Services               

 of York Region:               905-770-7040

Catholic Cemeteries:      905-889-7467

St. John’s Cemetery                                  

                               905-898-4137 ext. 226

New Parishioner?
Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!

If you would like to register, forms are availableIf you would like to register, forms are available
at the church entrance or the parish office. at the church entrance or the parish office. 

Parishioners with a change ofParishioners with a change of
address, please inform the Parish office.address, please inform the Parish office.

Envelopes may also beEnvelopes may also be
acquired at the office.acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself toPlease introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!

Parish Schools

Good Shepherd School

905-895-0303              

     St. Elizabeth Seton School

      905-853-0340                    

       Our Lady of Good Counsel

      905-478-4242                    

       Sacred Heart High School

      905-895-3340                    

Parish Staff

Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch

Sacramental Coordinator -  Grades 2 & 7 ~ Jennifer McAvoy

Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours

Mon. 9:00am—4:00pm  

Tues., Wed., and Thurs.  9:00am—8:00pm  ~  Fri., 9am –1pm

Sat.   2:00pm—6:00pm         Sun.  8:00am—1:00pm 

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults & Children

of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts

St. Elizabeth Seton ParishSt. Elizabeth Seton Parish

Roadhouse & Rose
F U N E R A L  H O M E
Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to all parish members

157 Main St., Newmarket  |  905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

Weddings & Special Events 

Free Estimates
Soffit•Fascia

Eavestrough• Roofing
Blow in Insulation

Fully Insured, Guaranteed
many years experience

Walter
905.251.5826

Dr. Ian Gray
1-17665 Leslie St.  905-853-9355   www.driangray.com

Tutoring in High School Mathematics
J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.

Retired Head of Mathematics Department
ngonsalves@bell.net

Current tutoring is online due to Covid

H: 905-898-2986  C: 905-717-2998

HollisWealth

524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

www.taylorfh.ca       905-898-2100905-898-2100

Taylor Funeral Home
Newmarket Chapel

Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director
Jamie Prichard, Pre-Planning Director

10% Discount to all Parishioners

Thirtieth Sunday of Ordinary Time           October 24, 2021

Specializing in Gift Baskets & Party PlattersSpecializing in Gift Baskets & Party Platters
Five locations to serve you.Five locations to serve you.
19101 Leslie St, Sharon19101 Leslie St, Sharon

869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge
55 Queen St. S, Tottenham55 Queen St. S, Tottenham
17600 Yonge St, Newmarket17600 Yonge St, Newmarket

www.vincesmarket.comwww.vincesmarket.com

SPOT

Wills • Powers of Attorney
Estates • Business

Real Estate
CHRISTINE BURCHETT

320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3
905-898-3012

SPOT

905

895-1844
Piano
studio

905-535-2345

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

 Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

⇓

⇑

HWY 88
HWY 11

Bradford

Newmarket
Kar-Los

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER

ONE STOP SHOPPING
FOR ALL YOUR BUILDING NEEDS!

OPEN     Mon-Fri  7-5, Saturday  7-3, 
            Sunday closed

ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

905-775-4861

WE DELIVER!

Spirituality Centre
www.lorettomaryholme.ca

905.476.4013

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area

250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207

SPOT
Pastoral Team 

Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor

Deacon Marian Pawliszko

Deacon Stephen Pitre

SPOT

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@iaprivatewealth.ca

Successful investing begins
with good advice
TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS
FINANCIAL & ESTATE PLANNING

Owen M. Smith, HBA, BSc,
Sr. Investment Advisor
17345 Leslie St., Suite 100
Newmarket, Ontario  L3Y 0A4

DEB HARBOUR
Sales Representative

Certified Senior
Real Estate Specialist (SRES)

Service You Deserve

905-252-8037

deb@debharbour.ca

www.DebHarbour.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space



Let us pray for the sick... 

 

Announcements and Events…   Announcements and Events……. 

Alana Brown-Wallace 
Betty Loft 
Bruce Firth  
Kyle Elkie             
Mary MacDonald 
Kathleen Todesco 
Joshua Perek 
Donna Stea-Cutting 
Andy Dube 
Adam Wood 
Elizabeth Ryan 
E. Turnbull 
Mat Hatzimalis 

Rose Marie Scott 
Wanda Tolazzi 
Sean Coen 

**If you have a 
loved one you 
would like on 
our Sick List 
please call the    
parish office or 
email us.  We 
will keep  your 
loved on our list 
for 4 weeks.  
Thank you. ** 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 
If anyone would like a “Prayer Shawl” for any  
reason, please contact Julie Smith at 
shendjs@sympatico.ca or contact  the  Parish   
office at – 905-853-5009 for your request. A    
follow up will be arranged for          
pick-up. There is NO charge for the 
shawls.  The “Prayer Shawl Ministry” 
hopes everyone is keeping well. 

Christmas is coming!!! 
 

Gardeners have brought in most of their 
harvest, the leaves are changing colour, 
and the nip in the morning air reminds 
us that Fall is here and winter won’t be 

long off. As everyone gets ready for winter, so too 
are the volunteers of the Giving Tree and St. Vincent 
de Paul Society preparing for Christmas.  
Stay tuned for more details next week  

The Food Bank 
The Newmarket Food Bank  is always looking 
for food to stalk their shelves, and we are once 
again permitted to collect goods in our Parish.  
If you would like to help out with  some          
non-perishable goods, you can drop them off in 
the box in the Church foyer.  Thank you for your 
support. 

Movember is Coming 
November is the month dedicated to men’s 
health  awareness month,  affectionately named  
Movember.  It is a time when growing facial hair 
is a testimony of defiance against     
diseases that affection men like      
prostrate or testicular cancer or men’s 
suicide.  Support the cause. 

Hallowe’en Candies for Kids 
Once again we are sponsoring our “Candies for 
Kids”.  We invite you to share a bit of your       Hal-
lowe’en stash with children who do not have the 
opportunity to enjoy this activity.  If you have any 
extra goodies that you can share then please drop 

them off in the Church foyer.  
The candies will be delivered to “Canadian 
Food for Children” an organization started by 
Dr. Simone 

Remembrance Vespers 
It is that time of year again—November - the month 
of remembering those who have gone before us.  Each 
year we remember them in prayer.  The CWG is host-
ing an Evening Prayer by candlelight on Sunday No-
vember 7th at 7pm.   If you would like to have a loved 
one included please do one of the following: 
 

1. Pick up a package from the church foyer after 
mass.  Deposit the completed form into the box 
provided or leave the completed form into the 
mailbox      outside the parish office.   

2. Email the parish office and provide your name 
and phone number and then the name of your 
loved ones.  Please put “Remembrance Vespers” 
in the subject line of your email.   

 

Requests must be submitted by  
Thursday November4th 

 

Donations Gratefully Accepted 
 

Details on how this event will unfold during 
Covid to follow.   

Alleluia! Alleluia!! Alleluia!!! 
This weekend marks the last of our Confirmation 
and First Communion celebrations for those young 
people who have been waiting since the Spring of 
2020 and 2021.  Congratulations on being          
welcomed to the Table for the first time, and     
completing your initiation in Confirmation.          
Remember to pray for them and their families as 
they continue to embark on a life of faith in Jesus. 

The 2021-2022 Living with 
Christ  Missals  a nd the 

Children’s  Missals w ill be 
available mid November.  $5.00 
for the adult  missal and $7.00 
for the children's missal. Please 
call the parish office Monday, 

Tuesday or Wednesday between 9am and noon to 
make arrangements for pick up.                                                                              

Mass Intentions      

Ruminations ….
I was gathering with some friends and it was my volunteered                
responsibility to bring dessert.  I don’t mind being the dessert person 
because it offers an  opportunity to be creative and to try something new 
and different.  Now cheesecake really isn’t different until you add the 
toppings.  I found a recipe called Caramel Apple Cheesecake, with       
caramel sauce that I had never attempted before and an apple topping 
laced with an apple bourbon I had never heard of before.  In fact, I    
wasn’t even sure what section of the Liquor Store I could find it.  That in 
itself is quite an adventure.  I always feel lost and a tad fraudulent being 
in there since the alcohol is never for me, and I fear they will ask me 
questions that I haven’t a clue about.  Anyway, after wondering around 
the shelves for a while, a worker asked me what I was looking for.  She 
said it would be found in the liqueur section, not the wine section.  Who 
knew?  I still couldn’t find it and so she came up again and realizing I 
wasn’t having much success, she hunted for it.  She couldn’t find it      
either.  I felt somewhat  vindicated.  She trotted off to see what the issue 
was and shortly came back with a bottle of Apple Bourbon.  It has been 
located at a highlight shelf and not where it was supposed to be.  While I 
was out I decided to see if I could find a cake pedestal to display this 
gourmet dessert.  Into Home Sense I went.  Now these types of stores are 
little shops of horror.  Every step, every touch, is fraught with the scary 
possibility of breaking something, and being somewhat of a klutz, I can 
feel my heart rate increase, my blood pressure escalate and beads of 
sweat forming as soon as I enter.  Every movement is done with great    
caution and precision.  I found a very interesting and decorative pedestal 
and as I struggled to bring it off the shelf, it kind of just slid off the      
display stand and dropped about an inch onto the shelf.  Of course it 
broke. My fears had been realized.  I quickly scanned around to see if 
anyone had noticed and no one did, apparently.  I just wanted to dash 
out, but I left the broken dish there and started for the washroom.  It 
took a couple of minutes to calm down and once I was assured that no 
heart attack was imminent, I was in a moral conundrum.  I decided to 
fess up and took the broken piece up to the cashier as I had another  ped-
estal that was plain and really was a guilt buy.  I explained that I would 
pay for it but she just gave me a wink, thanked me for my honesty (if she 
only knew the thoughts I had) and said accidents happen all the time 
here.  No charge.  I breathed a sigh of relief and thanked her        profuse-
ly.  So I made the recipe early in the week to make sure I could accom-
plish it and it worked out great, looked great, and tasted great, though I 
wasn’t keen on the apple bourbon and I decided to use Grand Marnier 
instead.  When I made the ‘official’ take to dinner to impress’ version, it 
was an unmitigated disaster.  The caramel sauce was a touch burned, the 
cheesecake didn’t set as it wasn’t in the fridge long enough, and the apple 
concoction went beyond fresh and looked very unappetizing.  The whole 
thing kind of just  melted out of form and it could never be put on the 
pedestal- it just kept running all over the     
container.  Well it still tasted okay, for     
presentation marks of one out of ten, and taste 
marks of six and a half out of ten.  Next time I 
think it will be Sara Lee cherry cheesecake.  It 
would have saved time, money and anxiety. 

                                                          Fr. Roy  

October 17th 
Offertory   $3,039.88 
SES Building  $   450.00 
 

Month of  September  PAG                   
(Pre-authorized Giving) 
Sunday Offertory $4,135.00 
SES Building Fund $   282.00  
ShareLife  $   440.00 

Monday, October 25th 
10am:  Corrie Doman  
Req. by:  Joanne Kaletzke 

Tuesday, October 26th 
10am:  Elliot Potts 
Req. by:  Carol Richard 

Wednesday, October 27th 
10am:   Joan O’Dowd 
Req. by:  Family 

Thursday, October 28th 
10am:  Gary McCuaig 
Req. by:  Carol Richard 

Our Next Project 
We have been able to check off some 
major undertakings during the       
pandemic.  Hopefully you have        
noticed the new lighting  throughout 
the building, and the new carpeting in 
the church (please wipe your feet     
before  entering).  Once again the 
CWG & Knights will be spearheading 
our next endeavour, and that is to    
replace the carpet in the parish Hall.  
If you are able to help out and support 
this project, it would be greatly       
appreciated.  We have no  expressed 
timeline for completion but the sooner 
we gather the funds, the sooner it can 
get done, and if it looks half as good as 
the new   carpeting in the church, it 
will be fantastic. 

The Bulletin 

is remaining  paperless  
for now and can only be found on line 
on our Parish Website.   
Just think of all  
the trees we are         
saving. 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 

You can donate online to the      
Newmarket conference: 

https://sjcses.blogspot.com/   
p/donate.html 



Let us pray for the sick... 

 

Announcements and Events…   Announcements and Events……. 

Alana Brown-Wallace 
Betty Loft 
Bruce Firth  
Kyle Elkie             
Mary MacDonald 
Kathleen Todesco 
Joshua Perek 
Donna Stea-Cutting 
Andy Dube 
Adam Wood 
Elizabeth Ryan 
E. Turnbull 
Mat Hatzimalis 

Rose Marie Scott 
Wanda Tolazzi 
Sean Coen 

**If you have a 
loved one you 
would like on 
our Sick List 
please call the    
parish office or 
email us.  We 
will keep  your 
loved on our list 
for 4 weeks.  
Thank you. ** 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 
If anyone would like a “Prayer Shawl” for any  
reason, please contact Julie Smith at 
shendjs@sympatico.ca or contact  the  Parish   
office at – 905-853-5009 for your request. A    
follow up will be arranged for          
pick-up. There is NO charge for the 
shawls.  The “Prayer Shawl Ministry” 
hopes everyone is keeping well. 

Christmas is coming!!! 
 

Gardeners have brought in most of their 
harvest, the leaves are changing colour, 
and the nip in the morning air reminds 
us that Fall is here and winter won’t be 

long off. As everyone gets ready for winter, so too 
are the volunteers of the Giving Tree and St. Vincent 
de Paul Society preparing for Christmas.  
Stay tuned for more details next week  

The Food Bank 
The Newmarket Food Bank  is always looking 
for food to stalk their shelves, and we are once 
again permitted to collect goods in our Parish.  
If you would like to help out with  some          
non-perishable goods, you can drop them off in 
the box in the Church foyer.  Thank you for your 
support. 

Movember is Coming 
November is the month dedicated to men’s 
health  awareness month,  affectionately named  
Movember.  It is a time when growing facial hair 
is a testimony of defiance against     
diseases that affection men like      
prostrate or testicular cancer or men’s 
suicide.  Support the cause. 

Hallowe’en Candies for Kids 
Once again we are sponsoring our “Candies for 
Kids”.  We invite you to share a bit of your       Hal-
lowe’en stash with children who do not have the 
opportunity to enjoy this activity.  If you have any 
extra goodies that you can share then please drop 

them off in the Church foyer.  
The candies will be delivered to “Canadian 
Food for Children” an organization started by 
Dr. Simone 

Remembrance Vespers 
It is that time of year again—November - the month 
of remembering those who have gone before us.  Each 
year we remember them in prayer.  The CWG is host-
ing an Evening Prayer by candlelight on Sunday No-
vember 7th at 7pm.   If you would like to have a loved 
one included please do one of the following: 
 

1. Pick up a package from the church foyer after 
mass.  Deposit the completed form into the box 
provided or leave the completed form into the 
mailbox      outside the parish office.   

2. Email the parish office and provide your name 
and phone number and then the name of your 
loved ones.  Please put “Remembrance Vespers” 
in the subject line of your email.   

 

Requests must be submitted by  
Thursday November4th 

 

Donations Gratefully Accepted 
 

Details on how this event will unfold during 
Covid to follow.   

Alleluia! Alleluia!! Alleluia!!! 
This weekend marks the last of our Confirmation 
and First Communion celebrations for those young 
people who have been waiting since the Spring of 
2020 and 2021.  Congratulations on being          
welcomed to the Table for the first time, and     
completing your initiation in Confirmation.          
Remember to pray for them and their families as 
they continue to embark on a life of faith in Jesus. 

The 2021-2022 Living with 
Christ  Missals  a nd the 

Children’s  Missals w ill be 
available mid November.  $5.00 
for the adult  missal and $7.00 
for the children's missal. Please 
call the parish office Monday, 

Tuesday or Wednesday between 9am and noon to 
make arrangements for pick up.                                                                              

Mass Intentions      

Ruminations ….
I was gathering with some friends and it was my volunteered                
responsibility to bring dessert.  I don’t mind being the dessert person 
because it offers an  opportunity to be creative and to try something new 
and different.  Now cheesecake really isn’t different until you add the 
toppings.  I found a recipe called Caramel Apple Cheesecake, with       
caramel sauce that I had never attempted before and an apple topping 
laced with an apple bourbon I had never heard of before.  In fact, I    
wasn’t even sure what section of the Liquor Store I could find it.  That in 
itself is quite an adventure.  I always feel lost and a tad fraudulent being 
in there since the alcohol is never for me, and I fear they will ask me 
questions that I haven’t a clue about.  Anyway, after wondering around 
the shelves for a while, a worker asked me what I was looking for.  She 
said it would be found in the liqueur section, not the wine section.  Who 
knew?  I still couldn’t find it and so she came up again and realizing I 
wasn’t having much success, she hunted for it.  She couldn’t find it      
either.  I felt somewhat  vindicated.  She trotted off to see what the issue 
was and shortly came back with a bottle of Apple Bourbon.  It has been 
located at a highlight shelf and not where it was supposed to be.  While I 
was out I decided to see if I could find a cake pedestal to display this 
gourmet dessert.  Into Home Sense I went.  Now these types of stores are 
little shops of horror.  Every step, every touch, is fraught with the scary 
possibility of breaking something, and being somewhat of a klutz, I can 
feel my heart rate increase, my blood pressure escalate and beads of 
sweat forming as soon as I enter.  Every movement is done with great    
caution and precision.  I found a very interesting and decorative pedestal 
and as I struggled to bring it off the shelf, it kind of just slid off the      
display stand and dropped about an inch onto the shelf.  Of course it 
broke. My fears had been realized.  I quickly scanned around to see if 
anyone had noticed and no one did, apparently.  I just wanted to dash 
out, but I left the broken dish there and started for the washroom.  It 
took a couple of minutes to calm down and once I was assured that no 
heart attack was imminent, I was in a moral conundrum.  I decided to 
fess up and took the broken piece up to the cashier as I had another  ped-
estal that was plain and really was a guilt buy.  I explained that I would 
pay for it but she just gave me a wink, thanked me for my honesty (if she 
only knew the thoughts I had) and said accidents happen all the time 
here.  No charge.  I breathed a sigh of relief and thanked her        profuse-
ly.  So I made the recipe early in the week to make sure I could accom-
plish it and it worked out great, looked great, and tasted great, though I 
wasn’t keen on the apple bourbon and I decided to use Grand Marnier 
instead.  When I made the ‘official’ take to dinner to impress’ version, it 
was an unmitigated disaster.  The caramel sauce was a touch burned, the 
cheesecake didn’t set as it wasn’t in the fridge long enough, and the apple 
concoction went beyond fresh and looked very unappetizing.  The whole 
thing kind of just  melted out of form and it could never be put on the 
pedestal- it just kept running all over the     
container.  Well it still tasted okay, for     
presentation marks of one out of ten, and taste 
marks of six and a half out of ten.  Next time I 
think it will be Sara Lee cherry cheesecake.  It 
would have saved time, money and anxiety. 

                                                          Fr. Roy  

October 17th 
Offertory   $3,039.88 
SES Building  $   450.00 
 

Month of  September  PAG                   
(Pre-authorized Giving) 
Sunday Offertory $4,135.00 
SES Building Fund $   282.00  
ShareLife  $   440.00 

Monday, October 25th 
10am:  Corrie Doman  
Req. by:  Joanne Kaletzke 

Tuesday, October 26th 
10am:  Elliot Potts 
Req. by:  Carol Richard 

Wednesday, October 27th 
10am:   Joan O’Dowd 
Req. by:  Family 

Thursday, October 28th 
10am:  Gary McCuaig 
Req. by:  Carol Richard 

Our Next Project 
We have been able to check off some 
major undertakings during the       
pandemic.  Hopefully you have        
noticed the new lighting  throughout 
the building, and the new carpeting in 
the church (please wipe your feet     
before  entering).  Once again the 
CWG & Knights will be spearheading 
our next endeavour, and that is to    
replace the carpet in the parish Hall.  
If you are able to help out and support 
this project, it would be greatly       
appreciated.  We have no  expressed 
timeline for completion but the sooner 
we gather the funds, the sooner it can 
get done, and if it looks half as good as 
the new   carpeting in the church, it 
will be fantastic. 

The Bulletin 

is remaining  paperless  
for now and can only be found on line 
on our Parish Website.   
Just think of all  
the trees we are         
saving. 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 

You can donate online to the      
Newmarket conference: 

https://sjcses.blogspot.com/   
p/donate.html 
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                  Mass Times During
                      The Pandemic:

Weekend Mass Schedule:

Saturday: 4:30pm                

Sunday: 9:30am & 11:00am

Weekday Mass Schedule: 

Monday to Thursday:  10:00am

All Masses are live-streamed

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday 

 of each month except July & August

17955 Leslie Street

Newmarket, Ontario 

L3Y 9A4

PH: 905-853-5009

FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:

st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

Website:

www.stelizabethsetonparish.com

St. Vincent de Paul Society:                    

                                             905-898-4264

                   Website: sjcses.blogspot.com

Catholic Community Services               

 of York Region:               905-770-7040

Catholic Cemeteries:      905-889-7467

St. John’s Cemetery                                  

                               905-898-4137 ext. 226

New Parishioner?
Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!

If you would like to register, forms are availableIf you would like to register, forms are available
at the church entrance or the parish office. at the church entrance or the parish office. 

Parishioners with a change ofParishioners with a change of
address, please inform the Parish office.address, please inform the Parish office.

Envelopes may also beEnvelopes may also be
acquired at the office.acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself toPlease introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!

Parish Schools

Good Shepherd School

905-895-0303              

     St. Elizabeth Seton School

      905-853-0340                    

       Our Lady of Good Counsel

      905-478-4242                    

       Sacred Heart High School

      905-895-3340                    

Parish Staff

Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch

Sacramental Coordinator -  Grades 2 & 7 ~ Jennifer McAvoy

Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours

Mon. 9:00am—4:00pm  

Tues., Wed., and Thurs.  9:00am—8:00pm  ~  Fri., 9am –1pm

Sat.   2:00pm—6:00pm         Sun.  8:00am—1:00pm 

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults & Children

of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts

St. Elizabeth Seton ParishSt. Elizabeth Seton Parish

Roadhouse & Rose
F U N E R A L  H O M E
Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to all parish members

157 Main St., Newmarket  |  905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

Weddings & Special Events 

Free Estimates
Soffit•Fascia

Eavestrough• Roofing
Blow in Insulation

Fully Insured, Guaranteed
many years experience

Walter
905.251.5826

Dr. Ian Gray
1-17665 Leslie St.  905-853-9355   www.driangray.com

Tutoring in High School Mathematics
J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.

Retired Head of Mathematics Department
ngonsalves@bell.net

Current tutoring is online due to Covid

H: 905-898-2986  C: 905-717-2998

HollisWealth

524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

www.taylorfh.ca       905-898-2100905-898-2100

Taylor Funeral Home
Newmarket Chapel

Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director
Jamie Prichard, Pre-Planning Director

10% Discount to all Parishioners

Thirtieth Sunday of Ordinary Time           October 24, 2021

Specializing in Gift Baskets & Party PlattersSpecializing in Gift Baskets & Party Platters
Five locations to serve you.Five locations to serve you.
19101 Leslie St, Sharon19101 Leslie St, Sharon

869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge
55 Queen St. S, Tottenham55 Queen St. S, Tottenham
17600 Yonge St, Newmarket17600 Yonge St, Newmarket

www.vincesmarket.comwww.vincesmarket.com

SPOT

Wills • Powers of Attorney
Estates • Business

Real Estate
CHRISTINE BURCHETT

320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3
905-898-3012

SPOT

905

895-1844
Piano
studio

905-535-2345

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

 Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

⇓

⇑

HWY 88
HWY 11

Bradford

Newmarket
Kar-Los

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER

ONE STOP SHOPPING
FOR ALL YOUR BUILDING NEEDS!

OPEN     Mon-Fri  7-5, Saturday  7-3, 
            Sunday closed

ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

905-775-4861

WE DELIVER!

Spirituality Centre
www.lorettomaryholme.ca

905.476.4013

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area

250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207

SPOT
Pastoral Team 

Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor

Deacon Marian Pawliszko

Deacon Stephen Pitre

SPOT

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@iaprivatewealth.ca

Successful investing begins
with good advice
TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS
FINANCIAL & ESTATE PLANNING

Owen M. Smith, HBA, BSc,
Sr. Investment Advisor
17345 Leslie St., Suite 100
Newmarket, Ontario  L3Y 0A4

DEB HARBOUR
Sales Representative

Certified Senior
Real Estate Specialist (SRES)

Service You Deserve

905-252-8037

deb@debharbour.ca

www.DebHarbour.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space




